June 28, 2024

Ms. Jill Murray, City Clerk
City of Hendersonville
160 Sixth Avenue, East
Hendersonville, NC 28792

Dear Ms. Murray:

The Henderson County Chamber of Commerce recommends the re-appointment of Chris
Cormier to the City of Hendersonville Business Advisory Committee. Mr. Cormier’s experience
as a General Contractor gives him unique knowledge and expertise that benefit the Committee
as they discuss the impact of the issues brought to the group.

Mr. Cormier also serves as a Henderson County Chamber of Commerce Board member, relaying
critical information and updates to the Board when necessary. His involvement with other
segments of the community also allows more citizens to understand the important city issues

brought before the Business Advisory Committee.

It is our pleasure to recommend Mr. Cormier for another term of service. Please contact me at
The Chamber if you need further information.

Sincerely,

=

Bob Williford, President
Henderson County Chamber of Commerce
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